
From: Gavin Williams  
Sent: Thursday, 22 May 2008 10:20 AM 
To: Committee, ECA (SEN) 
Subject: Senate Inquiry - Waste and the Drink Container Recycling Bill 2008 

For Stephen Palethorpe
Inquiry Secretary
  
With reference to the above Inquiry following are links to relevant reports and publications 
produced by the PCA and/or on the PCA website: 
  
http://www.pca.org.au/uploads/00370.pdf
  
  
http://www.pca.org.au/packaginginfo/sub067.pdf
  
  
http://www.pca.org.au/uploads/00484.pdf
  
  
http://www.pca.org.au/homepage/PackWeb/OzResponseCDL_10_11_06.pdf
  
In addition, the PCA is in the process of finalising a report prepared by independent 
consultants entitled "The Status of Sustainable Packaging in Australia". A copy will be made 
available to you when it is finalised. 
  
Regards 
  
  
  
Gavin Williams
Chief Executive Officer
_________________________________ 
The Packaging Council of Australia Inc.
T: +61 3 9690 1955 
F: +61 3 9690 3514 
W: www.pca.org.au
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